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The Sharples family ensures our children are resilient learners, 
healthy and aspirational citizens.  We will create a love of lifelong 

learning that extends beyond the classroom as a result of an 
enriching curriculum. The school community will make a difference 

by fostering respect and tolerance of each other as unique 
individuals. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

   
Thursday 5th December—Christmas Movie night—3.15pm –5.15pm 

 
Friday 6th December—Non uniform day— colour raffle  

 
Friday 6th December —Rock Steady Concert—9.15am  (Invite only)  

 
Thursday 12th December—EYFS & KS1 Nativity—9.30am & 1.30pm 

 
Friday 13th December—Pantomime Trip for Reception to Year 6 children 

 
Tuesday 17th December—Christmas Party Day—Non Uniform day  

 
Wednesday 18th December—KS2 Carol concert  at 1.30pm 

 
Thursday 19th December—Christmas jumper day  , Christmas Party 

Lunch & end of term—School finishes at 2pm for the Christmas Holidays 
 

Monday 6th January 2025—Return back to School 

Attendance figures this week:         
 

               Reception 88.3% 
       Yr 1 96.1%        Yr 4 94.4% 
       Yr 2 93.4%        Yr 5 95.9%  
       Yr 3 98.3%         Yr 6 95.3%  
 
 

 

 

 

Sharples Primary School’s popular colour raffle returns this 
Christmas.  

We will be having a non-uniform day on Friday 6th December 
and we ask that the children bring an item for the hamper in the 
colour chosen for their class in order to wear their own clothes.  

These items could be toiletries, non-perishable food items, 
drinks, sweets, snacks, candles, decorations etc.  

Be as creative as you like.  

The items will then be made into a hamper of each colour and 
raffle tickets will be sold in December. 

 

These are the coloured 
items which each class 

will be collecting  

       
 

 

 

 

 

Tickets still available ! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NO Clubs after School next  

Thursdays due to the Movie Night.   

Only 1 day left to shop and 

Scan !  

NURSERY  RED 

RECEPTION  ORANGE  

YEAR 1 YELLOW 

YEAR 2 GREEN  

YEAR 3 BLUE  

YEAR 4 PURPLE  

YEAR 5 SILVER  

YEAR 6 GOLD  

Tickets are now available for the  
Christmas productions by  

completing the  
order form and returning it to the 

school office with your  
payment of £1.00 per ticket  

 
(limited to 2 tickets per family) 

  
EYFS and KS1 Production of 

 

Thursday, 12 December 2024 

at 9.30am or 1.30pm  

OR   

KS2 Christmas Cracker   

 

 

 

Wednesday, 18 December 2024 

at 1.30pm 

All children in KS2 will be performing 


